
Earley St Peter’s 175th anniversary

I was invited to St Peter’s Church Earley on Sunday afternoon. The local
clergy and the Bishop of Oxford led a service of thanksgiving and
commemoration of 175 years of community involvement by the Church. Quite
early in its life it helped launch the popular St Peter’s School next door.
Pupils were present at the service and sang to the congregation.

I thank all involved in organising an excellent service and tea party, and am
grateful to the Church and its helpers for all they do for the local
community.

http://www.government-world.com/earley-st-peters-175th-anniversary/

